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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

         Friday 13th October 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
To hook the children’s imagination for a new book we will be studying in English, we would like 
to invite the children to come to school wearing pyjamas on Monday 30th October. If it is a 
chilly day, please make sure they have a dressing gown or cosy jumper they can wear along 
with sensible footwear. We kindly ask that children do not come in wearing slippers or open toe 
shoes.  
 

We hope you have a fantastic half term break. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Year 4 Team 

 

 

 

 


